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Park Place @ Lincoln Square Ribbon Cutting Re-Scheduled 

 
July 2, 2021--Olean—William J. Aiello, Mayor of the City of Olean, is pleased to announce that the 

Ribbon Cutting of Park Place @ Lincoln Square has been re-scheduled to Tuesday, July 13, 2021 at 11:30 

a.m. at the facility.  The event is open to the public. 

Park Place at Lincoln Square offers restaurateurs and caterers a facility to manage events or open a pop-

up restaurant in the park.  The facility is equipped with food warmers, a sink, a commercial grade 

refrigerator, and café style table and chairs. 

SolEpoxy, Inc., of Olean, purchased these new facilities for the people of Olean. SolEpoxy also funded 

design development and architecture of the Farmers Market beginning in 2015. These civic assets 

enable small businesses to reach more customers and they provide a fun destination. SolEpoxy chose 

Olean for quality-of-life and so they reinvest in quality-of-life assets for this beautiful small city. 

“Park Place at Lincoln Park is a beautiful facility and I am sure that it will get plenty of use,” Mayor Aiello 

said.  “I am grateful that SolEpoxy made this investment in our community as the Company continues to 

be a strong supporter of Olean’s renaissance.”  

To learn more about the facility or rent it, please contact Terri Belli, Office Manager, at 716-376-5666.   
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